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District Wide Projects 

 

High School   

• Old lighting from TV Tech room has been removed, will be sold on GovDeals then scrapped if no 

one purchases them.  

• Tennis courts issues, talking with Borough to see what they recommend.  Told that the issues 

could be from the surface under the new matting and with the warmer weather the moisture 

will evaporate quicker. 

• Culinary Arts Food cages arrived and installed.  

• Asked Gross Construction to come again and look at the culinary arts room and give a timeline 

and cost to do the major portion, which is hood and appliances.  Quote was $217,700.00, 

equipment timeline was from 8 to 28 weeks.  

• High School Chiller repair leaking oil line, Po submitted and repairs will be made.  

• Pricing in for High School Bleacher railings.   

 

GIS  

• Working with Daniele from Glassboro Historic Society for any objects in the GIS that they may 

be able to take and use.  

• State Boiler inspector at GIS we need to get air permits for the boilers and the ones in the annex 

as well.  Looking into why the annex never had them other boilers I believe just need to be 

updated.  

• Crews worked on Saturday the 7th cleaning out trash and scrap.  $250.00 

  

.Bowe   

• Sewer pumps acting up in Bowe, Plumber coming to inspect.   

 

Bullock 

• Pricing on new through the wall units for room C15 to replace two old units.  Co-op cost of 

$24,644.00 getting 2 other quotes. 

• New boiler control from Monarch Boiler $4,050.00 has arrived will install soon.  

• Core Mechanical repaired Chiller, replaced chilled water thermistor. 



 

Rodgers 

New coil for Rodger’s cafeteria, ordered by Hugh Nawn for $1548.00 5 weeks to make.  

 

DISTRICT WIDE 

• rSchooltoday electronic work orders, 876 work orders have been generated and approximately 

40 still outstanding, most outstanding are from school heating issues and things needing put 

together and smaller repairs, work orders coming in daily. 

• Two trash dumpsters have been placed at Bowe and one for Intermediate to help get rid of 

items that are trash before the summer starts.    

• Purchasing a new 72” From Weber’s Power Equipment under the Co-op Sourcewell for a price of 

$11,833.00  Arrived at Weber’s Power Equipment and we went and picked it up.  

• Lead Water testing will be done, all buildings tested waiting for results.  This test needs to be 

done every 3 years now.  

• Reached to Mall Chevy vehicles to arrive to them around April 27th.  Update at of 5/6/2022 was 

told we will have them in about 10 days.  

• Bringing in 10 containers for the summer move, 5 for OPS, 3 for Bowe and 2 Bullock.  

 


